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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: Quintana Road and Las Tunas Street 
 
Feb. 18, 2021 
 
On Tuesday, Feb. 23, 2021, a temporary sewer pipeline is tentatively scheduled to be installed across 
Quintana Road at Las Tunas Street as part of the City of Morro Bay Water Reclamation Facility (WRF) 
Pipelines and Lift Stations project.  
 
What To Expect: This work is associated with the WRF Pipelines, which will be constructed in 

segments on Quintana Road. During construction of the sewer bypass pipeline, a 
single lane of traffic will be maintained by flaggers. Please follow all posted signage 
and crew member directions near the work zone and expect delays in the area. All 
businesses will remain open and accessible. 

 
 Due to the sensitivity of the active, above-ground, temporary sewer pipeline, no 

street parking on Quintana Road will be allowed from Las Tunas Street to La Loma. 
Please park on alternate streets and abide by posted No Parking signs to avoid 
vehicles being towed and/or ticketed. 

 
When:  Sewer bypass pipeline construction is tentatively scheduled on Tuesday, Feb. 23, 

2021, from 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. The rest of the pipeline construction on Quintana 
Road from Morro Bay Boulevard to La Loma is scheduled for spring 2021. The overall 
project schedule calls for the majority of construction activities to be completed by 
December 2021. 

 
Why: The City of Morro Bay is investing in the construction of the WRF Program that will 

protect our environment, and provide a safe, clean and reliable water supply for our 
community, both current and future generations. The WRF Program involves 
replacing the City’s existing wastewater treatment plant with an advanced water 
purification facility that will meet state regulations, protect the environment, and 
contribute a safe and reliable water source for Morro Bay’s homes and businesses. 
The project will create a drought buffer and will be capable of providing up to 80 
percent of the City’s water needs in the future.  

 
Safety Notice: City personnel and construction crews will adhere to all health and safety protocols 

in place for personal protective equipment and physical distancing associated with 
COVID-19 precautions. 

 
The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information about construction 
activities. Properties along the construction area will receive printed notices before work begins near 
their address, and construction notices will be regularly posted on morrobaywrf.com. Please contact 
wrfinfo@morrobayca.gov or 877-MORROBAYH2O with questions about the City’s WRF Program, and a 
team member will get back to you within one business day. 
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